
Newtown Linford Primary School 
Fortnightly Bulletin 6th December 2024 

Dear parents, 
As you can see the children have had a busy and enriching few weeks. We really do try 
to offer an ambitious, well rounded educational experience. This would not happen 
without our staff going above and beyond. A huge thank you to the staff who have 
given their own time to make this happen and create memories and 
adventures with children.  

Dates for your Diary   

KS1 Winter Play @The Linford  Tuesday 10th and Wednesday 11th December 6pm 
Christmas Jumper and Lunch Day  Thursday 12th December 
KS1 Nativity @ All Saints   Monday 16th December 2pm PLEASE NOTE THIS EVENT HAS BEEN CANCELLED 
Christmas Music Concert   Tuesday 17th December 2pm (Guitar/ukulele and keyboard students and their 
      families) 
KS2 Carol Service @All Saints  Wednesday 18th December 6pm (Tyburn and Old John) 
End of term     Friday 20th December 
INSET day     Monday 6th January 
Children back in School   Tuesday 7th January 

Since the last Bulletin... 

 

 
 

School Values 
Individuality 
Excellence 
Adventures 

This terms focus is – 
Excellence 

Cross-country  
success! 

 

Thanks to Mr Barley, 
Miss Pearce and our 
parent helpers who 
have been out on Monday lunchtimes, 
come rain or shine, to help to train our  
cross-country runners.  
Our pupils have had great success in the 
Leicestershire & Rutland Schools Cross 
Country Races this term, consistently  

placing high on the leader 
boards.  
Well done everyone and 
thanks to all the 
supporters too! 

Thanks to those parents who attended our Cheese & Wine 
event, we hope you found this useful.  

And the fun continues until the end of term…! 

 

On the evenings of Tuesday 10th and Wednesday 11th, KS1 are performing  

‘Eddie the Penguin Saves the World’ at the Linford. Everyone 

who is attending must have a ticket, including children sitting 

on laps and babies, this is to comply with fire regulations.   

Tickets that have been requested have been sent home today, 

please contact the office with any queries.  

Thursday 12th is Christmas jumper and Christmas lunch day. 

Children can wear a Christmas jumper to support Save the Children:  

https://donate.justgiving.com/fundraising/cjd240021564/ 

donation-amount (suggested donation £1). 

Christmas lunches need to be pre-ordered; it’s not too late if 

you haven’t already ordered one, please contact the office.  

KS2 Carol Service will take place in All Saints Church, 6pm on 18th December.  

We raised £129.74 for the Poppy Appeal  


